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14 September 1999

The Committee Secretary
House of Representatives Standing Committee
   On Environment and Heritage
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT   2600

ATTENTION: MR IAN DUNDAS

Dear Sir

INQUIRY INTO CATCHMENT MANAGEMENT

Thank you for your letter dated 17 August 1999 advising that Council’s submission has now been
accepted as evidence and authorised for publication.

Council welcomes the use of its submission on the internet and a copy has been forwarded to you
by e-mail.

Yours faithfully

J W MATHEWS
Chief Executive Officer


